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Thanks to all of those who have supported the fundraising efforts and building will start on 
site on 20th January 2020. We are pleased to announce the main contractor as J.B.Gow.  

 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLE AND COFFEE MORNING 
A magnificent amount of £2000 was raised from the raffle and the coffee morning. Many thanks.  

 

 

SPONSOR A BRICK 
The Sponsor a Brick campaign will still be open for a few months and so if you have not 
yet bought your brick, please do so. http://kettins.org/wp-
content/uploads/2019/12/Sponsor-a-Brick-2019.pdf  
 
 

VILLAGE MONTHLY LUNCH 
Our monthly village lunches in the Church Hall give the community the opportunity to get together for 
some soup, a blether and a raffle. Ticket just £3. Come along -  Thursday 16th January at 12.00. 
These are monthly events, just come along no need to book. All welcome. If you are interested in 
volunteering (making soup, cake or helping at the lunch), then let Susan Smith know.  

 
To contact Kettins Parish Hall, please see us on facebook or email russ.miller@btinternet.com                                                                                              
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